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CAPITAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

ANNOUNCEMENT |

Dueto unavoidable circumstances, the interviews forthe |
posts under Engineering, Planning, and Environment
Cadre, advertised on 23-02-2025 and scheduled from
2nd July 202510 21stJuly 2025, have been postponed.

The revised schedule will be announced shortly through
the official CDA website. Inconvenience caused is
. regretted.
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